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Dear Zbigniew,

In my name and that of the Fédération Equestre Internationale, I would like
to extend sincerest condolences to the family and friends of Wojtek
Markowski.

Wojtek’s devotion to equestrianism was unfailing and his contribution to
Dressage and our sport in general and its values was immeasurable. He
gave so much in so many ways that his impact will be far-reaching.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you, his family and friends. Wojtek will
be sorely missed but fondly remembered. May his love of the sport live on
in all of us.

With heartfelt sympathy,
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